
Wiltshire Council 
 
Council  
 
8 November 2011 
 

 
 
Notice of Motion No. 22 – South Wiltshire Core Strategy - Old Sarum Airfield 
Core Policy 9 (1) 
 
 
To consider the following notice of motion submitted by: 
 
Councillor Ian McLennan - Laverstock, Ford & Old Sarum Division 
Councillor Ricky Rogers – Salisbury Bemerton 
 
 

 
“Members note that the Inspector has removed our amendment from Annex 1, in 
which we sought to remove the proposed development site at the southern end of 
the Airfield, in close proximity to Ford.  We also note the Inspector’s comment, “If the 
Council were to decide that development in this area was acceptable then it would 
do so under the terms of Core Policy 9”. We wish to reaffirm our democratic decision 
that development of the southern site is unacceptable.” 
 
 


